
  

News from the Office    
 
Thursday 9th February 2017 
 
Letters sent out this week  
 
Girls Football Team  Football match Fri 10th at Archbishop Lanfranc 
 
Events this coming week   Menu week: 3 
 
Thursday 9th February Staff football match  
Friday 10th February  Girls football match at Archbishop Lanfranc 

Last day of term  
Monday 13th February Half term week  
 
Internet Safety 
This week in school there has been a focus on internet safety, as Wednesday 7th 
February was Safer Internet Day. There will be a performance by Bigfoot Theatre on 
internet safety for KS2 on Friday, then individual workshops for years 4 and 5. There 
is a lot of information online to help you keep your family safe, along with tips on 
how you can discuss issues with your child/ren. Please take some time to look at the 
links below.  
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/tech-guide/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/guides/zs83tyc 
 
Young Voices  
Over the past few months Mrs Ferri, Miss Kelly and Miss Sparman have been 
teaching a group of children an array of songs which they performed last night at the 
O2 arena in London. The children sang and performed beautifully. An enjoyable, if 
not very tiring, night was had by all.  
   
Coming soon.  Dates for the whole year can be found on the school blog 
 
Monday 20th February Children return to school 

Citrine class trip to Museum of London 
Wednesday 22nd February Topaz class trip to Museum of London 
Thursday 23rd February  Zircon class trip to Museum of London 
Friday 24th February Year 1 parent spelling workshop in the hall  
 
Week commencing 20th February will be Menu week: 1  
 


